
1

Aaron Henson

From: Aaron Henson
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 10:51 AM
To: Andrew Mousaw; steve.schwartz@cfacorp.com
Cc: Andrew Hunt; 'Sharon Phelps'; Logan McGown; Kevin Watson
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Conference, Chick-fil-A Bend, OR PLPRE20230015

O.K. – Will do. 
 

 

Aaron Henson, AICP 
Senior Planner, Planning Division 
Community and Economic Development Department 
Office: 541-383-4885 

     

 

From: Andrew Mousaw <aMousaw@4Gdev.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 10:44 AM 
To: Aaron Henson <ahenson@bendoregon.gov>; steve.schwartz@cfacorp.com 
Cc: Andrew Hunt <ahunt@4Gdev.com>; 'Sharon Phelps' <sharon.phelps@cfacorp.com>; Logan McGown 
<lmcgown@4Gdev.com>; Kevin Watson <kwatson@4Gdev.com> 
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Conference, Chick-fil-A Bend, OR PLPRE20230015 
 
Aaron, 
 
Unfortunately, we are not quite ready to move forward with a Pre-app at this time. Please feel free to close out the file 
and we will be in touch at a later date. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andrew S. Mousaw – Project Engineer 
4G Development and Consulting, Inc. 
P.O. Box 270571, San Diego, CA 92198 
C: (747) 291-1517 
 

From: Andrew Mousaw  
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 3:18 PM 
To: Aaron Henson <ahenson@bendoregon.gov>; steve.schwartz@cfacorp.com 
Cc: Andrew Hunt <ahunt@4Gdev.com>; 'Sharon Phelps' <sharon.phelps@cfacorp.com>; Logan McGown 
<lmcgown@4Gdev.com>; Kevin Watson <kwatson@4Gdev.com> 
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Conference, Chick-fil-A Bend, OR PLPRE20230015 
 
Aaron, 
 
Thank you for following up. If you could please give us until early next week we may have an update for you on the 
direction of this project.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andrew S. Mousaw – Project Engineer 
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4G Development and Consulting, Inc. 
P.O. Box 270571, San Diego, CA 92198 
C: (747) 291-1517 
 

From: Aaron Henson <ahenson@bendoregon.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 10:16 AM 
To: Andrew Mousaw <aMousaw@4Gdev.com>; steve.schwartz@cfacorp.com 
Cc: Andrew Hunt <ahunt@4Gdev.com>; Dillon Merchant <dmerchant@4Gdev.com>; Beth Witt 
<beth.witt@cfacorp.com> 
Subject: RE: Pre-Application Conference, Chick-fil-A Bend, OR PLPRE20230015 
 
Hi Andrew, 
 
Do you still want to reschedule this pre-application conference?  Or would you like us to just close out 
the file for now? 
 
Thanks, 
 

 

Aaron Henson, AICP 
Senior Planner, Planning Division 
Community and Economic Development Department 
Office: 541-383-4885 

     

 


